
Dear Stakeholder 
 
Following the conclusion of additional stakeholder engagement requested by the CAA for ACP-2021-
002, a further Decision Meeting for this airspace change proposal took place on 6th July. At that 
meeting, the CAA approved the request for a Temporary Danger Area complex in relation to ACP-
2021-002. The CAA Approval Email has been uploaded to the CAA Airspace Change Portal and can be 
found under the Documents for this proposal section on the page at the link above. 
 
The planned date for the commencement of flying operations is 26th August 2021 and the TDA will 
be available for activation up to and including 23rd November 2021. The TDA identifier has been 
allocated as EG D096(A-D). As previously communicated, TDA activation will be promulgated by 
NOTAM with at least 24 hours’ notice. 
 
Skylift UAV are required to collate, monitor and report to the CAA on stakeholder feedback received 
during the period of existence of the TDA. Once the TDA has been implemented, if you wish to 
provide any relevant feedback, please send it by e-mail to admin@flyby.technology. 
 
Best regards 
 
Skylift UAV Limited 
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